
Urgent Action  
 
Corporate Policy and Resources 12 September 2022 
This is the only urgent action which has been taken since the last Corporate Policy 
and Resources Committee on 11 July 2022. 
 
The following urgent actions were agreed by the Chief Executive in  
consultation with the Leader, on the following dates and for the reasons  
stated. This is not a Key Decision.  
 
 

DATE ACTION REASON FOR URGENCY 
 

16 August 2022 Re-profiling of the 
sums allocated to 
the projects put 
forward in the 
Councils SPF 
Investment Plan to 
align with a change 
to the governments 
profiling of spend to 
4% in year one, 8% 
in year two and 88% 
in year three  

The Department for Levelling 
Up, Communities and Housing 
gave a deadline of 18 August 
by which the updated profile of 
spend had to be provided   

 
 


